
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 17, 2015 
 
 
MEMO TO: Stanislaus County Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Department of Planning and Community Development 
 
SUBJECT: PARCEL MAP APPLICATION NO. PLN2015-0001 – JAMES & BETTY LEMOS 

 

The applicant recently requested modifications to the proposed parcel lines associated with 
Parcel Map Application No. PLN2015-0001 – James & Betty Lemos and, as such, Planning staff 
is requesting that the project be continued to the October 1, 2015, Planning Commission 
meeting, to allow time for review of the proposed modifications.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends the Planning Commission approve a continuance of Parcel Map Application 
No. PLN2015-0001 – James & Betty Lemos to October 1, 2015.  
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